
C2A reaches Dennilton and Mitchell’s Plain 

 

 

Unisa’s Chance 2 Advance programme concluded 2014 with learning initiatives in Dennilton 

in Ntwane Village, Limpopo, and Mitchell’s Plain in the Western Cape. The combined 

attendance of both programmes was just over 3 000. Participants benefited from 18 relevant 

workshops designed to cater for their unique learning contexts. 

Participants had the following to say: 

“Thank you for coming to the Dennilton community. I have learned a lot and now know that 

even without a Matric there is still hope. I have the knowledge required to improve my 

community. I request for a return of the Chance 2 Advance programme in the community to 

reach more and offer more,” said Kedibone Precious Madisa. 

Lechen Hill said: “I would like to extend my appreciation for the investment in our 

community. After having attended the workshop on Preparing for the Working World, I now 

understand why I have not received any call backs for work. My goal is now to apply for jobs 

more confidently as I am better equipped. I intend to share the knowledge I have with others 

in my community”. 

Dr Genevieve James, project director of Chance 2 Advance, explained that 2014 was a highly 

productive year for the project with expanded reach into new communities. Unisa academics 

and members of Unisa support divisions have assisted the project in its implementation 

around the country. “We are grateful to Unisa academics who have faithfully supported the 

programme since its inception by sharing their knowledge with participating communities.”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Facilitator Lenaka Nkgisang with participants of the Electricity 

Literacy & Career Opportunities workshop during the 

Dennilton programme. 

Entrepreneurship class photo during the Mitchell’s Plain 

programme. 


